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To Who It may concern,  reducing water flows cannot help the Delta and the fragile eco-system that
currently exists.  We live in Discovery Bay and the water quality now is fairly average even though we
have increased flow due to run-off.  I know that statistically we are over delivering water to the
south by about 20%.  In addition, we have put up temporary gates to reduce the possibility of
increased salinity.   If the Delta is damaged, so is the economy. 
 
Again, the tunnels and proposed gates are not a solution.  Spend the money on de-salinization
and/or infra structure to capture water so that it will be available when needed to alleviate further
levy concerns.
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